
CELEBRATE  THE  20TH  ANNIVERSAY  OF  

THE  'BRINGING  THEM  HOME '  REPORT  

Sunbury Aboriginal Corp and Sunbury Community Health 

 invite you to a conversation with Aboriginal Elders who are 

 members of the Stolen Generation 

12-28 Macedon St, Sunbury 
Light supper provided 

For more information and to RSVP contact Gail 
9744 9564 or gailr@sunburychc.org.au

Tues 23 May    6pm - 7.30pm


